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I strongly oppose HB 3392 with the -5 amendment to further delay the 

implementation of much-needed campaign finance reform. Oregonians deserve 

better than this backroom deal to stall campaign finance reforms – pushing reform 

implementation out at least into the next decade.  

 

45 other states have implemented campaign contribution limits and disclosure 

requirements. So have Multnomah County and City of Portland, which were prepared 

to implement them within a few months of their adoption by the voters. How is it that 

Oregon government cannot manage this given they have essentially 3 years to 

prepare for the contribution limits and 4 years to prepare for the disclosure 

requirements? 

 

Oregon voters have been clear – across party lines – that we want an end to big 

money politics. Unfortunately, Oregon lawmakers and big spenders appear equally 

aligned – across party lines and interests – that they’ll do whatever they can to avoid 

this.  

 

Please respect the directive from voters in 2020 with Ballot Measure 107 and the 

requirements enacted last year in HB 4024. Don't put this off. Reject HB 3392-5. 

Thank you. 

 


